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Emera New Brunswick Contributes $25,000 to United Way Atlantic Compassion Fund 
 

Saint John, N.B. – Emera New Brunswick, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Emera Inc., is donating 
$25,000 to the United Way Saint John, Kings and Charlotte. This contribution will provide much 
needed funding to support our community, as we all fight against the spread of COVID-19.    
 
Emera New Brunswick’s donation is in addition to a recent $1M combined contribution Emera and 
Nova Scotia Power made to the Atlantic Compassion Fund and HEAT Fund in support of 
communities across Atlantic Canada. Their donation is helping to provide critical aid throughout the 
region.  
 
“We know that our community’s most vulnerable populations are experiencing extraordinary 
hardships at this time,” said Rob Belliveau, Emera New Brunswick General Manager. “Added to the 
donations of other local businesses, our contribution will help the United Way to provide timely 
assistance to those most in need in Saint John, Kings and Charlotte County now and in the coming 
weeks.”   
 
The Atlantic Compassion Fund, distributed to all United Way agencies in the region supports those 
who are most impacted by the COVID-19 crisis, including individuals experiencing homelessness, 
poverty, mental illness, precarious employment or food insecurity.  
 
“The United Way has a longstanding relationship with Emera New Brunswick. We are grateful for 
their support and not surprised to see them step up and help the community,” said Alexya Heelis, 
Executive Director of the United Way Saint John, Kings and Charlotte.  
 

To learn more about the Atlantic Compassion Fund, please visit www.unitedwaysaintjohn.com 
 
About Emera New Brunswick  
Emera New Brunswick, owner of the Brunswick Pipeline, is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Emera Inc. 
(EMA-TSX), a geographically diverse energy and services company headquartered in Halifax, Nova 
Scotia. Brunswick Pipeline delivers natural gas, supplied by Repsol Energy Canada Ltd., from the 
Canaport™ Liquefied Natural Gas terminal in Saint John, New Brunswick, to markets in Canada and the 
US Northeast. Visit Emera New Brunswick’s website at www.emeranewbrunswick.com. 
 
About United Way Saint John, Kings Charlotte 
United Way Saint John, Kings and Charlotte is donor-funded, community building organization. We are 

tackling social issues by harnessing Canadians’ love for their community. We make it easy for donors and 

community members to learn about, invest in and help solve local issues they care about.  
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